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Brent Renaud will be remembered not only as a talented filmmaker but as an Arkansan who continuously

gave back to our state to create a new generation of artists.

His life’s work stands as a testament of a free and open society, which is in stark contrast to the totalitarian

forces whose unprovoked invasion he was documenting when his life was taken.

I send my deepest sympathy to his family and the countless Arkansans who called him a friend.
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